

Professor Paritosh Kansa Banik Vice Chancellor Kolkata, the 5th February, 2015

Dear Professor Vladimir Mikhailovich Filippov,

It is a great pleasure to know that Russian Peoples' Friendship University, my Alma Mater, is going to celebrate the 55th Anniversary of the University. On this great occasion I congratulate you and wish you a grand success in celebrating the event. I wish our University to grow further under your leadership and achieve a grand success in establishing it as one of the top ranking universities of the world.

My best regards to you,

Yours sincerely,

Paritosh Kansa Banik

Ex-student of RPFU, Faculty of Engineering

Department of Mining Engineering (1974-1980 batch)

To

Professor V M Filippov

Rector. Russian Peoples' Friendship University

117198, Moscow

Miklukho-Maklaya Street, 6

